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If your Tokomairiro High 
School student has 
achieved success in any 
sports, hobbies or interests 
outside school this year, 
please let us know! 
We would like to celebrate 
these students in this year’s 
school magazine. 
Please email  details to  
genesis@tokohigh.school.nz 
and I will be in touch. 

2022 Science Fair 
 

Earlier in the term, ten students from Years 7 - 10 attended the annual 
Aurora Science and Technology Fair at the Otago Museum. Over the 
years Tokomairiro High School students have been very successful at 
this annual event, and this year was again, no exception. 
From the six entries, four received multiple awards to commemorate the 
outstanding effort for the science investigations that they presented. 
The winners are as follows: 
Annie Graham - Awards from Aurora and University of Otago Botany  
   Department 
Andrew Scanlan and Sam Clark - Awards from Plant and Food Research 
Joshua King and Fletcher Savage - Awards from Aurora and Australian 
   Corrosion Association (NZ Branch) 
Ella Thompson and Sarah-Jane Norman - Awards from Aurora and Plant  
  and Food Research. 

Left: Our own Science 
Fair Display was held at 
the latest Teacher      
Interview night and was 
again very popular.   
This gave parents an 
opportunity to see what 
fantastic work had been 
going on in Science       
during the term.  

Junior Maths 
 

We have been looking at geometry in the last couple of weeks in junior maths. The students 
were asked to make a stamp design using transformations of: translation, reflection, rotation 
or enlargement. See if you can recognise any of these! 

 



Genesis  
The Genesis is a free publication, delivered weekly to homes and businesses in Milton and Waihola, and is available on the school     
website, Facebook or via email. The Genesis office is open Monday and Tuesday 8:30am - 3:30pm. If the office is unattended, any    
articles, advertising or payments can be taken to the school office or left in the secure box in the office door.  
Genesis Deadlines: Advertising - Monday 9am,  Articles - Monday 12 noon. Articles/ advertisements  can be emailed to the Editor at  
genesis@tokohigh.school.nz. Genesis is delivered FREE to your letterbox from Tuesday 4pm to Thursday 6pm. 
Any payments or donations can be made to Tokomairiro High School, account number 03 1736 0009803 000. Please use GENESIS and 
your name as reference. - Carolyn Shanks, Genesis Editor 

 

 

 

‘Honey Cured’ 

Corned Brisket 

Only $12.95 kg 
 

Lamb Shanks 

- Plain or  

Honey, Mint & Rosemary- 

Only $6.95ea  
 

‘Aged’ Rump Steak 

-Great on the BBQ- 

Only $17.95kg  - Save $5kg 
 

Herb & Garlic sausages 

Only $13.95kg 

Tiny’s 

Milton  

Butchery 

112 Union Street 
Milton              

Ph 417 8223 

*Time to think about  

ordering your Hams and 

BBQ Meats for Xmas* 

Visit us on our website 

www.miltonbutchery.co.nz 

Tokomairiro High School 

Board of Trustees 

The following are the new members of our Board of Trustees: 
Darlene Adams (Chairperson) 
Joe Herbert 
John Keoghan 
Kerri Clarke 
Tony Mallon 
Kaydence Noye (Student Representative) 
Kris Simpson (Staff Representative) 
Declan Sheridan (Principal) 

Taieri Beach School Report 
 

Our core values at Taieri Beach School are Whakaute (Respect)  and Kawenga 
(Responsibility) for ourselves, others and especially for Papatūānuku (Mother Earth).  
We have an organic vegetable garden and     
orchard, have designed and constructed a bird 
feeder for our visiting native birds and we even 
take care of our Pine Cone Whanau, making sure 
they keep warm in our fairy house during our 
frosty nights. 
We have taken advantage of the warmer weather 
to add another seasonal feature to the outside 
area we call Paradise. Using natural materials we 
found in the school grounds, we constructed a 
large mandala taking care to keep the geometric 
design consistent. 

 
Stage 2 of our development plan for the Bug City involved the 
creation of Spring Hotel (made out of old trampoline springs), 
a fire pit (using an old scrubbing brush and a red plastic        
container lid), a spa pool (constructed from a blue plastic lid) 
and a giant swing using recycled materials found at school. 
Bertie the Bumble Bee has trialled the health and safety of the 
swing and it’s all go for the Grand Opening.   

 
The children have taken 
on the responsibility of             
decorating the school’s front 
fence using a sea theme. It took 
many weeks of work with lots of 
patience and care to create the 
Picasso style fish paintings but it 
was so worth it.  
We love the vibrant colours the 
children chose and the         
paintings are enjoyed by many of 
the community as they pass by.  
Tino pai te mahi e hoa 
(Awesome, well done!) 

Dates to  
Remember… 

 
 

Monday 17th October - Term Four Starts 
 

17th - 21st October - Year 7 and 8 Camps 
 

25th October - BOT Meeting 
 

29th October - Trail Bike Ride 
 

Girls Visit Women In IT  
 

At the end of the term a group of eight girls visited the Otago 
Museum and company Animated Research Ltd in Dunedin. 
Our goal was to promote roles and possibilities for women in 
the IT industry because there is traditionally a large         
disproportion between males and females in this sector.  
The museum hosted an exhibition presenting video games 
exclusively created by female developers and the girls had a 
chance to play the games and learn about the personal     
stories of the authors.  
In the afternoon we visited a successful multimedia company 
which focuses on 3D design and developing tools to           

provide infographics for live 
sport events such as golf, cricket 
or Formula 1. Cheryl Adams 
shared her career path from a 
sheep farm in Canterbury, to 
engineering study at university, 
up to the current position as a 
project manager and CEO. 
The girls enjoyed the trip and 
learned about the variety of op-
portunities open to women inter-
ested in digital technology and 
beyond. 



Bible Reading for the Week 
‘A friend loves at all times,  

and a brother is born for a time of adversity.’  
Proverbs 17:17  

Milton Office  
107 Union Street  

Now Open  
Tuesdays  8.30am – 5.00pm 
Thursdays 9.30am – 5.00pm 
 

Contact details are: 
 

Tuesdays:    Justin Geddes 027 487 6487  
    justin@cegnz.co.nz 
 

Thursdays:  Tony Marshall 021 272 2336  
    tony@cegnz.co.nz 
 

www.cegnz.co.nz          Office: 03 479 0400 

Sumpter Moore —Barristers & Solicitors 
Quote of the week: 

‘Egotism is the anaesthetic that dulls the pain of stupidity’ 
Frank Leahy 

For all your legal requirements, contact our friendly team at 
5 Eden Street, (PO Box 16) Milton.                                                                                                       Phone (03) 417-8004 Fax (03) 417-8002 

Milton Country Club News 
 

 Well last Friday night saw yet another lucky member of our 
club turn the Joker and win the cash, so this Friday we start 
again - be there and be into win. Last Sunday also saw a 
great crowd enjoying the afternoon in the sports bar, so if on 
a Sunday you feel like some company in a warm atmosphere 
then come on down. Our snooker nights on Wednesday 
starting at 6.30 are also proving popular so come on down 
and have a go. We will be having our annual working bee on 
Sunday the 16th October to give the club a spruce up. It all 
kicks off at 11am so if anyone can spare an hour or two then 
all help will be appreciated. The club’s AGM will be held on 
Sunday the 30th October so mark this one on the calendar 
and if you are interested in becoming a member of the      
committee then the nominations book is now available at the 
club.  
Until next time, see you at the club! 

Christmas Tree Event 
2022 

 

Tokomairiro Co-operating Parish are again 
inviting  members of the community to          
participate in our Christmas tree event for 2022. 
You are welcome to decorate a tree for display 
in the Heritage Church, gym and hall of the Tokomairiro   
Co-operating Parish. This year, we are  having an added 
theme of Angels which can be displayed in any form of     
artwork - 2D or 3D. 
We will be open to the public from Friday 16th December to 
Tuesday 21st December, with all trees to be set up on 
Wednesday 14th/ Thursday 15th December. You will need 
to supply your own artificial tree and there is power supply 
for lights as needed.  
Who will win the Peoples Choice Award? 
For more information please contact Raewyn Devlin at  
prdevlin37@gmail.com by 31st October. 

Bruce Community  
Garden Working Bee 

 

When local gardener John Goldsworthy passed 
away in May 2019, we were approached by the South Otago 
Heritage Society to see if Project Bruce would be interested 
in taking over John’s community vegetable patch.  
Since then, with the help of a small group of volunteers (lead 
by the wonderful Dylan Clark and Joel Crook) the garden has 
grown to having plenty of raised beds and a small orchard! 
Each year, seedlings for the garden are propagated by the 
Horticulture department at Toko High School, seed potatoes 
are donated by Kowhai Bush and more recently pumpkins 
from Mayor Cadogan.  
This year, we want to take the garden to the next level, so 
big things are afoot: we have just purchased a large       
greenhouse to be installed and are in the process of having 
the area fenced by Joe Herbert Contracting who has given 
us a super deal!  
We are having a working bee on Saturday 15th October,   
beginning at 10.00am behind the Showgrounds/Rugby Club 
(follow the signs) and would LOVE to see heaps of keen     
gardeners there to give us a hand to make the garden      
beautiful! We have some fantastic students from the School 
of Occupational Therapy with us, running activities for the 
kids and a BBQ. Come on down and get involved!!  

Milton Saturday  
Market News 

 

The weekly Milton market has got off to 
a great start. Thanks to everyone who 
has played a part in making that             
happen. 
Despite weather challenges, the whole 
church carpark, and some of the lawn, 

was covered with 26 stalls and bustling with people at the 
first market on 3rd September. 
It's been a little quieter at the four markets since then, but 
there is no dampening of enthusiasm and new stallholders 
are registering interest and booking to attend each week. 
Some stallholders are booked to be there every week and 
others will come along when they can. Several people have 
started planting seedlings, and growing veges, to sell at the 
market. There will be more fresh produce available as time 
goes on and the weather improves. 
In the first month, stallholders noticed that people seem to 
prefer a more relaxed start to their weekend, so market hours 
were changed to 10am – 1pm. 
The later start, lovely sunny weather and the velvet voice of 
Henare, our first busker, made the 1st October market one to 
remember. 
A list of all the goods for sale at the 20 stalls that day, could 
not describe the wonderful atmosphere. Really, it's better to 
come along and see for yourself. 
While you're there, visit the historic Tokomairiro church which 
will be open during market hours. It's lovely to have this    
opportunity to go inside, and soak in some of our heritage. 
Make a donation to its preservation, if you can. 
There is more information about the market on the           
website: www.miltonsaturdaymarket.net 

Self Defence for 
Years 7-11 

 

At the end of last term our Year 7-
11 female students had the oppor-
tunity to learn some self defence          
techniques. They had a fun day in 
the school hall  practising their new 
skills on their peers.   



Paddy has just flown in from viewing the Bathurst 
1000, and he wants to go out to do burnouts -  
stupid pigeon!!! 
On Saturday we held a Working Bee where there 
was lots of heavy work done around the car park 
and     smokers area.  Thankfully the weather 

played its part and thanks to those members that helped out 
with their muscle - many hands certainly made a big job, a lot 
easier..   
Only two weeks left of our NPC Rugby Tipping Comp with 
many gladiators going hammer and tongs, striving to gain an 
edge and receive prizes which are handed out shortly.   
Prizegiving details will be announced next week, with the 
final touches being organised.  Should promise to be a    
cracker of a night.  Who can hold their nerve???   
Don't forget to grab your "lucky spud" for our World Famous 
Spud Dig Comp, which has been awarded historical          
significance as the best "Spud Dig Comp" internationally by 
Spuds Digest - one of only four awards handed out          
annually.   
Don't forget to come along and join the big crowds for       
Thursday night raffles and membership draw.  Even Bert 
Pringle was there on skis last Thursday - such is his         
dedication.   
Finally I heard a story of someone who received a new credit 
card in the mail and as this person is supremely safety     
conscious, proceeded to immediately cut up their card to 
prevent improper use.  Unfortunately the card cut up, was the 
new card!!!!!  
- Private Pike   

News From the Trenches    

Milton Elder C.A.R.E Report 
 
On Monday 3rd October Milton Elder CARE went to the 
Must-Hang Cafe for lunch. 
There was a group of twenty and fun was had by all. 
It started with everyone being picked up by the school bus 
and taken to the cafe at 11.30. We had raffles and chit chat 
for an hour then came lunch. 
Everyone was very happy with the amazing three course 
lunch the girls at Must-Hang Cafe made for us. 
This was followed by a couple of hours doing karaoke. Lots 
of laughter and fun was had by all. 
We finished off with a cup of tea and yummy cake.  The 
Must-Hang Cafe was amazing to deal with and made us feel 
very welcome and had great food! 
We meet two days a week Monday and Wednesday 
10.30am until 4pm with a cooked lunch included. 
If you would like to join our group please call  us on           
021 086 66054.  

Bridge 
 

Bridge Stakes - 29 September 2022 

Judy Walker/Clare Harrex           65.00% 
Kay Roughan/Kathy Powell        55.00% 
Avis Broome/Ann Phillips              53.75% 
Cath Gorinski/Lester Clark           50.00% 
Julie Scott/Riette Ferreira               42.50% 
Jo Turnbull/Raewyn Devlin             40.00% 
 
          Milton Pairs - 6th October 2022 
Trevor Tetlow/Jo Turnbull               63.75% 
Vic Stanley/Kathy Powell          56.25% 
Ann Phillips/Raewyn Devlin      53.75% 
Avis Broome/Julie Scott              51.25% 
Tony Morland/Kay Roughan     41.75% 
Lester Clark/Lisa Rutherford         40.25% 

The Rebus Club of Milton 
At the September meeting, Alastair Yule, formerly a surgeon 
at Balclutha hospital and Dunedin hospital, spoke of his 
work with Mercy Ships. This is an organisation that uses 
hospital ships filled with volunteer professionals to provide 
free healthcare and surgery to areas of the world where it is 
not available. It is a global Christian organisation. Volunteers 
from over 50 nations pay their own way to serve in the team, 
protected by Gurkha soldiers when in ports. Many varied 
operations are undertaken with life changing results. 
A country is first approached for its needs. (This also       
includes agricultural training and development, well drilling, 
safe water etc.) Patients are then screened to see who can 
be helped by doctors. The government will pay for them to 
get to the ship and the surgery is free. So far 2.56 million 
people have been helped. Other work carried out incudes 
dental, orthopaedic and plastic surgery. 
 Alastair retired in 2013 but is still involved with the NZ     
committee. He was thanked by Malcolm McElrea and given 
a gift of fruit. 
The next meeting is on Tuesday October 18 at 10 am in the 
RSA hall. Committee please be there at 9.30 am. After 
morning tea and a brief meeting, there will be a visit to The 
Men’s Shed. Transport will be arranged from the RSA hall. 

9 Holes: L Glassford  18 
18 Holes: L Rutherford  33 c/b 
  R Devlin  33 
4BBB sf: R Reid/ D Lawlor bt. H Vollweiler/  
           J McDonald 
Closest to Hole #9/ 18 J Pierce 
 

LGU and Putting—4th October 2022 
0 - 26.4 
J O’Connor  95-25-70 
L Rutherford  95-22-73 
D Lawlor  97-22-75 
R Reid           101-26-75 c/b 
W Agnew  93-17-76 
26.4 - 40-4 
L Lister           117-38-79 
P Keddell           116-37-79 c/b 
K Partridge           111-30-81 
L Graham           120-35-85 
 
Jo Hitchon Button - Best nett for Month - R Devlin 70 
May Murdoch Tee - Best Stb for the Month– D Kennedy 36 
Eileen Kennard Trophy - Best Putting on LGU Day -  
      R Devlin 29 
Anna Burnett Brooch - Best Nett on LGU day - J O’Connor 70 
Longest Putt—Joan Clark 

Toko Golf 
 

Home Pennant/ Stableford 27th September 2022 

Keep Your Contact Details Updated! 
 

Please keep contact information for your business, club or 
group up to date with the Genesis. Just email any changes to 
genesis@tokohigh.school.nz. 



Genesis Classifieds ... 

Genesis Deadlines 
Advertising - Monday 9am,  Articles - Monday 12 noon. 

Milton Angling Club 
Toko Shield 2nd October 2022  

Ladies 
A Baird     2 fish        1.500kg 
M Rosson 1 fish         .895 kg 
Seniors 
T Carr         4 fish        3.450 kg 
D Rosson    2 Fish       2.540 kg 
B Weir         1 fish          .760 kg 

Next Competition T.O.M. Open Waters.  
Weigh in 5pm Waihola Domain 

miltonangling@gmail.com 

Tokomairiro High School 
 Cleaner 

 

Two hours per day from 3:15pm-6:15pm  
during term time, plus end of term clean. 

Apply to Alan, 027 688 4417 or alan@tokohigh.school.nz 

Situations Vacant Situations Vacant 

Care Staff Wanted 
 

Ashlea Grove Rest Home is looking for  
part time care staff. 

 If you have empathy and want a very rewarding job,  
 this is the one for you. One of our vacancies could suit a 

student as will be evening hours and some weekend work. 
Please don't hesitate to contact us, our Residents need you. 

Thank you. Phone 03 417 7988 

Tokomairiro Community Recreation Centre (Milton Gym) 
Cleaner 

We are looking for a part time cleaner, 10 hours a week.   
The position involves ensuring the gym is clean and kept to a high 
standard.   The successful applicant will need to have an eye for 
detail, accuracy, enthusiasm and be reliable. 
Please forward your interest in the position via email to 
tokogym@gmail.com 
A job description can be requested via email too. 

Lifeguard/Swimming Pool Assistants 
 Milton - (Part Time)  

 
We are the Clutha District Council and we are looking for           
outstanding talent to join our swimming pool team in Milton! 
•  Are you a competent swimmer or do you hold a recognised     

lifeguard qualification? 
• Are you committed to providing excellent customer service to 

your community? 
• Are you over 16 years old? If so, we would love to hear from 

you. 
 

We have seasonal part-time jobs available at the Milton Pool for 
its 2022/23 season. If you don’t hold a lifeguard qualification and a 
first aid qualification, we will provide paid training for you to get 
them. While you’re being trained, you’ll be designated as a     
Swimming Pool Assistant. 
 

There are several part-time positions at the Milton pool with a 
variety of hours available, starting late October for initial training. 
The selection process will include a swim test. 
To apply for this job go to: cluthadc.recruitmenthub.co.nz/Current
-Vacancies 
Applications close 16 October 2022 

Steve Hill 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

 

TO LET 
 

3 bedroom house with single garage in Ajax St,  Milton.  
$390 per week.  

Phone Bernadette 022 012 2302 pick up an application form  
from the Milton Library /Service Centre. 

To Let To Let 

To Let 
4 Bedroom house. $450pw 

For expressions of interest, please email:  
pollyannaayers@gmail.com 

Situations Vacant Situations Vacant 

Genesis Classifieds ... 

Genesis Advertising 
 

For more information about having an advertisement  created 
especially for your business or organisation at no extra cost, or 
details on sizes and pricing, please email the Genesis office at: 
genesis@tokohigh.school.nz,  or phone 03 4174483 



Genesis Classifieds ... 
Public Notices Public Notices 

Sunday Service - 10am.   
110 Union Street. All Welcome! 

For information - follow us on Facebook - 021 249 6312 

Tokomairiro   Co-Operating  Parish 
 

Sunday  16th October 

10:45am A Combined Service at Milton  

followed by the  Annual General Meeting at 12:15pm 

(Note: There will not be a Service at the Waihola Church)  

Church Services Church Services 

Milton Primary School 
Board of Trustees 

 

We would like to share with our wider community, the new     
Milton Primary School Board of Trustees members: 
Carl Schiller, Emma Lister, Kate Flett-Scott, Stephanie Daniel, Vicki 
Ingram, Paula McLeod, Kelly Holden (Staff Representative), Kaela 
McGregor (Principal) 

CALTEX MILTON 
CHANGE OF OWNERSHIP 

 
Hugh & Clare Howat wish to announce that they have 

sold the business of Caltex Milton to                                

Blair & Janine Dunlop.  
This change will take place on 1st November 2022. 

Our 25 years of fuel retailing has been both interesting 
and challenging, but overall most enjoyable, especially 

the interaction with our wonderful customers.   
Blair is looking forward to meeting  the Caltex Milton       

customers and offering  excellent service with the same 
friendly team. 

We wish Blair & Janine every success with their venture.  

Public Notices Public Notices 

Two $1000 Hato Hone  
St John Scholarships for  

Prospective New Healthcare 
Workers in Milton 

 

Hato Hone St John is offering two 
$1000 scholarships to Milton residents 
and students who are looking to take 
up a career in healthcare. 
Funded by donations from the local community, the two 
scholarships offered by the Milton Area Committee are to 
help residents and students who wish to study a healthcare-
related course or degree at a time when communities     
struggle with the cost of living, and the country suffers a 
growing shortage of doctors, and nurses across multiple 
disciplines. 
Hato Hone St John Milton Area Committee Chairperson, 
Marie Smith says it is important that local fundraising is used 
to give back to our local residents and students. 
“Otago University and Otago Polytech are a stone’s throw 
from Milton. A large portion of our local high school students 
typically study some form of health-related study there. 
“After tremendous local fundraising, we wanted to give back 
to the local Milton-Bruce District, and to support the 
healthcare industry nationwide.” 
Applications can be submitted from Monday 10 October until 
Monday 31 October 2022. The minimum age for applicants 
is 16 years old. 
Contact oli.blackbourn@stjohn.org.nz for an application 
form, or any questions. 



 

  Registered Electricians and Inspector  

• New homes and alterations 

• Whiteware 

• Freeview and TV 

• Heat Pumps/Air Conditioning 

• Industrial and Commercial 

• Farm and Dairy Sheds 

• Wiring Reports 

• Phone and Data 
 

Daniel 027 8255 885 
After Hours 03 417 8370 
mpelectrical@xtra.co.nz 
26 Union Street, Milton 

Genesis Classifieds ... 
Trades & Services Trades & Services Public Notices 

TOKOMAIRIRO 
CO-OPERATING 
PARISH AGM 

 

 October 16th at 
12:15pm  

34 UNION STREET MILTON  

FOR ALL  
YOUR 

SEWING NEEDS 
 - mending, alterations, 
making and creating -  

Give Ann a call   
03 417 4187 or 
027 417 3045 

Pet Services 

Shaggy to SLEEK 
 

Dog Grooming  
           Service 
 

Phone Robyn 027 359 1144  to 
book an appointment or  

email: shaggytosleek@gmail.com 

Trades & Services 

 

Appointments available at 
the Hub, Mondays. 

Phone /text 027 781 1041, 
or 03418 0463 

budgetingclutha@gmail.com.   

Free and confidential 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.miltonsaturdaymarket.net 

Public Notices 



Genesis Classifieds ... 

 
 

Contact: Warren Tait   
Phone: 417 8453 
Mobile: 027 489 0065 
Quality service and value 

• Plumbing 

• Drainage 

• Gasfitting 

MR AND MRS LAWNS 
Angie and Darren 

 

Prompt and Reliable  
Husband and Wife Team 

 

“Ride on mowing available” 
 
 

Phone  
0210 224 0471 

MILTON MEDICAL  
CENTRE 

 

Medical Centre 
Hours 
Monday-Friday  
9.00am- 5.00pm. 
After Hours Service 
To access our After Hours 
Service please phone the   
medical centre on                  
(03) 417 8226.  Your call will 
be diverted to our after-hours 
triage service “Homecare  
Medical” where a registered 
nurse will provide you with 
advice and assistance. 

YES!!! 
We are still  
happy to treat 
your ACC  
injuries.   
Co-payment charges only 

$15. 
For appt: 03 417 7066 

Lawns,  
Hedges, Trees  

Spraying, Water 
Blasting, Spoutings etc 

 

         Phone Wayne  
                 417 8962 

Trades & Services Trades & Services Health Services 

Daza's Garage 
168 Union Street , Milton      417 8171 

 
Call us for all your automotive servicing and repairs, 

NZTA Warrant Of Fitness inspections and Auto Electrical parts.  
 - Mobility Scooters -  

 

Come  & check out our 
“Museum Quality Industrial Diecast Models"                      

at Daza’s Diecast container shop! (Open Weekdays) 
All models are listed on our website. 

 

Dazasdiecastnz 
Daza’s Garage               www.dazasdiecast.co.nz   

Trades & Services 

 

RRP NOW 

$319  
incl GST 

General Engineering Hydraulics 
Mowers Chainsaw sales and service 

Petrol Chainsaw HUSQVARNA 120 Mark II 
Cylinder displacement, 38.2 cm³, Power output 1.4 kW 

Dr. Fix-IT 
 

TV’s, PC’s, 

WiFi & HiFi 

Service & 

Repairs, 

+ Security Cameras 
Low Hourly Rates 

Senior Discounts 
 

Call 022 516 7729 

Trades & Services 


